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Los Alamos National Laboratory to host forum June
16
Businesses can learn about upcoming construction opportunities at
Lab

LOS ALAMOS, New Mexico, May 28, 2010—Area business owners can learn about planned
construction projects and potential economic opportunities at Los Alamos National Laboratory
during a community forum from 10 a.m. to noon, June 16 at the Santa Claran Hotel in Española.

A number of construction projects on Pajarito Road are planned beginning in the Laboratory’s 2011
fiscal year, which starts October 1, and continuing over several years. Pajarito Road is an access-
controlled road on LANL property between Los Alamos and White Rock.

At the forum, leaders from the Laboratory and the Los Alamos Site Office of the National Nuclear
Security Administration will present information about the projects, procurement processes and
opportunities, and other important information. A publicly accessible Web site also will be unveiled
at the forum; the site will have up-to-date information about Laboratory construction projects.

Seating for the forum is limited; RSVP to rsvp-lanlcommunityforum@lanl.gov by June 4. For more
information, contact the Community Programs Office at 665-4400.

About Los Alamos National Laboratory

Los Alamos National Laboratory, a multidisciplinary research institution engaged in strategic
science on behalf of national security, is operated by Los Alamos National Security, LLC, a team
composed of Bechtel National, the University of California, The Babcock & Wilcox Company, and
URS for the Department of Energy’s National Nuclear Security Administration.

Los Alamos enhances national security by ensuring the safety and reliability of the U.S. nuclear
stockpile, developing technologies to reduce threats from weapons of mass destruction, and
solving problems related to energy, environment, infrastructure, health, and global security
concerns.

LANL news media contact: Steve Sandoval, (505) 665-9206, steves@lanl.gov
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Los Alamos National Laboratory
employees, Lab contractor pledge record
$2.5 million to local United Way
organizations, other nonprofits
Contacts: Steve Sandoval, (505) 665-9206,
steves@lanl.gov

LOS ALAMOS, New Mexico, November 18,
2010—Los Alamos National Laboratory
employees have again demonstrated concern for
their communities and those in need by pledging
a record $1.5 million to United Way and other
eligible nonprofit programs.

Read more
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